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Presentation, Tour 

“The Box: Thinking Inside and Out”  

John “Beetle” Bailey and Friends 
 

  

date     
  

Tuesday, 25 March 2008 
time      7:00 PM (Note the earlier start time) 

where    The Drive Shed 
#175 Toryork Drive, Unit#63 
North York, Toronto, ON   M9L 2Y7 
416.744.7468 
Between Weston Rd and Islington, just south of Steeles 
www.johnbeetlebailey.com 

Pre-Meeting "Dutch Treat" dinner 5:00 pm at Romano’s 
Classic Italian Cuisine, 830 Rowntree Dairy Rd 
www.romanoscuisine.com/home.html 
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TTHHEE  AAUUDDIIOO  EENNGGIINNEEEERRIINNGG  SSOOCCIIEETTYY  
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The Toronto AES Section Bulletin is published ten times 
yearly by the Audio Engineering Society Toronto Section 
and is available on the Internet at www.TorontoAES.org 
 
Submissions are welcome. Articles may be reprinted with 
the author’s permission.  Space is available for AES 
related companies and individuals wishing to address our 
members. For submissions, advertising rates or other info, 

email TorontoAES@TorontoAES.org. 

A E S 
www.torontoaes.org 

John “Beetle” Bailey got his start in the mid-seventies in New 
Hamburg, ON, where he started experimenting with a tape recorder 
to get out of violin lessons. Flash forward to 1994 and he became the 
head engineer at Lydian Sound, where he worked on projects that 
won JUNO Awards, and earned gold and platinum awards.  In 2001, 
he decided to go freelance. He bought the former Arnyard Studios in 
2006, renamed it “The Drive Shed”, and was given the “Recording 
Engineer Of The Year” Juno award for his work on “Rain” performed 
by Molly Johnson, and “The Sisters Of Mercy” performed by Serena 
Ryder.   John has also received a 2008 nomination for his work on 
“Something In The Air Between Us” performed by Sophie Milman, 
and “I’m On Fire” performed by Kevin Breit & Harry Manx. 
 
John has been a past guest presenter with the AES, most recently at 
the AES Surround Sound Seminar in 2005 at the CBC. 
 
Joining John for the presentation will be Vic Florencia (Juno winner 
for Estero), Jeremy Darby, and Denis Tougas (Juno winner for 
Amanda Marshall). 
 
The Drive Shed (formerly Arnyard Studios) is a tracking studio with 
an expansive live room with three large windows which allow sunlight 
to stream in all day long.  A good-sized Iso-Booth can accommodate 
the piano, allowing tracking sessions to have ‘drums-on-the-floor’.  
The control room features a DigiDesign ICON 32 fader console. 
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Chairman Jeff Bamford 

Engineering Harmonics 
(416) 465-3378 
 

Vice Chairman Sy Potma 
Fanshawe College, MIA 
519-452-4430 x.4973 
 

Recording 
Secretary/ 
Past Chair 

Robert Breen 
OIART 
(519) 686-5010 
 

Treasurer Paul Reibling 
(519) 745-1158 

  
Membership Jim Cox 

(905) 845-4620  
 

Marketing Keith Gordon 
(905) 635-8202 
 

Bulletin Editor Earl McCluskie 
Chestnut Hall Music 
(519) 894-5308 

  
COMMITTEE 
MEMBERS  
 
Dave Alderdice 
Sound Art 
Toronto 
(905) 820-8900 
 
Mike Borlace 
Kinescope 
Productions 
(905) 891-0402 
 
 
 

 
Peter Cook 
CBC Records 
(416) 205-2317 
 
Dan Mombourquette 
DM Services 
(519) 696-8950 
 
Rob Stevens 
HGC Engineering 
(905) 826-4044 
 

 

AES Toronto appreciates the 
continuing support of 
RYERSON UNIVERSITY 

Next Month’s Meeting 
April 22  TBA 


